CIRCULAR KEYS CHORUS MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING WEDNESDAY, 11 JANUARY 2017 MEMBERSHIP REPORT

Attendance at rehearsals since our last meeting has averaged 45 members.

Lyn Howells has tendered her resignation because of her upcoming lengthy trip to England and the uncertainty of her plans when she returns to Australia. She has changed to Chapter at Large.
Kelly Tipton is also heading overseas but has indicated that she would like to return to CKC upon her return. I will follow up with her re what she plans to do.
Cheryl Wolfenden has been on leave following a hip replacement but has indicated via the website, that she will be returning for Australia Day.
Kumi Matsuda is in Japan and will return to rehearsal on February 16th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am now receiving membership enquiry emails. We had 2 enquiries via the website this week. Janet Grice and Ann O’Brien will be sent information now that the ‘Information for Prospective Members’ has been updated and a suitable date for them to visit is chosen.

Jennifer Senior Membership Chair
